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Inspection Note

Chief Engineer, PWD Zone M-4 inspected the AIIMS flyover, Road No.13-A and Mathura

Road(NH-2) under PWD Division M-412 along with Executive Engineer, PWD M-412 on 07-05-14.
Following observations have been made:

- AIIMS Flyoyer:

Desilting work is in progress. Malba taken out during desilting should be removed immediately.
Extra pipe to drain out the rain water from Safdarjung Hospital side should be laid on priority.

2. Road No.134 :
¢ Patch work aj the turning from Mathura Road towards Road No.13A found satisfactory.
¢ Malba has been removed along the Sarita Vihar Flyover.
¢ A proposal far shifting of Jasola Red Light from Canal to existing Red Light near Sub-
Division office is to be prepared and vetted through Delhi Traffic Police to ease out the
congestion.
3. Mathura Road (NH-2) :
e The conditior| of road opposite CRRI needs improvement & necessary action should be taken on
priority.
¢ Estimate for ¢onstruction of Service Road for the traffic coming from Badarpur to make it signal
free be initiated.
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